Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 3:17 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Naranjo, Mark; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Austin Weyant; RDLEC@live.com

Subject: 2RP-4485 Fresh water release

Attachments: RDL Caliche Pit 471 Letter Report.pdf

Good Afternoon,

On behalf of RDL Construction and Excavation, please find the attached closure report for the fresh water
release into the State #471 Caliche Pit.

Feel free to call me if you have any questions regarding this incident.
Thank you,

Heather Patterson

Staff Scientist

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 Halagueno St

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com

(575)200-5343 (mobile)

A.SMA




